
APPI Mission Statement
We are the face of the planning profession within Alberta, Northwest Territories and Nunavut.

We serve the public interest by providing regulation, advocacy, promotion
and services for our members.

  
Manage Communication Preferences

March 20, 2024

2024 APPI Volunteer Appreciation and Awards Celebration

May 2, 2024, 5:30 PM to 9:30 PM
Ballroom, Italian Cultural Centre, 416 - 1 Avenue NE, Calgary
Please join the Institute and your professional colleagues to show appreciation for APPI’s many
volunteers, to recognize recent RPP certified members, and to celebrate the recipients of the APPI
Student Scholarships & Awards, the Legacy Award, the Volunteer Recognition Awards, and the Long
Term RPP members. All members of the Institute are welcome and encouraged to attend this event,
as the Institute’s complimentary guests. Pre-registration prior to April 23, 2024 is required: APPI
Volunteer Appreciation and Awards Celebration | Alberta Professional Planners Institute
(albertaplanners.com) 
All attendees including individuals who were sent personalized invitations to this event are
asked to RSVP via this registration.
If you would like more information or to purchase a companion ticket for this event, please email
admin@albertaplanners.com.
Reminder: There is still an opportunity to nominate one of your colleagues for the Outstanding
Contribution to the Profession Award, the Exceptional Mentor Award or the Volunteer of the Year
Award. The deadline for submissions is April 2, 2024. For more information  Volunteer Recognition
Program | Alberta Professional Planners Institute (albertaplanners.com)
APPI Council and the Administration Team look forward to sharing this memorable evening with you,
celebrating the ongoing success of the Institute, its members, and the planning profession!
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